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TOWN OF ROME, MAINE 

BOARD OF SELECTMEN SPECIAL MEETING  
March 4, 2024 - MINUTES 

 
Kelly Archer, 1st Selectman called the meeting of the Board of Selectmen to order at 6:05 
PM. 2nd Selectman Larry DiPietro, Jr. and 3rd selectman Robert Hudson were present. Also 
present for all or parts of the meeting were Tammy Lyons, Abby DiPietro, and Rich Ruhlin. 
 
Pledge of Allegiance 
 
The Board spoke with moderator, Rich Ruhlin about procedural questions that have been 
thought of ahead of the annual Town Meeting to be held on March 9, 2024. 
 
The Board reviewed Town Warrant articles. 
 
A motion was made to adjourn the meeting at 8:23pm by DiPietro and seconded by 
Archer. All approved 3-0 

Respectfully submitted,  
    Abby DiPietro 

    Administrative Assistant 
    selectmen@romemaine.com 

 
 

Next regularly scheduled Select Board’s Meeting will be held on 

Monday, March 11, 2024 @ 6:00 PM 
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